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Happy New Year! 

Welcome to the new District and Alternate District Representatives of Panel 21, enjoy your journey 
and remember to breathe. For some of us this will be our last year, for others the second year of 
their term of service. 

Presently there isn’t a lot of information from WSO, however this weekend I have two web 
conference calls to attend. 

The theme for the 65th World Service Conference 2025 is “Investing in Each Other to Preserve our 
Legacy”. Conference will be held in Windsor Connecticut, and I wish I could invite all of you to see 
what goes on at the Conference. As I reflect on the theme of this year’s conference my thoughts are, 
what or how have I invested in others to preserve our legacies. I will continue to question myself 
over the next few months before I attend Conference which I will present/share for three minutes 
my journey as Connecticut’s Delegate. 

 The Forum has information about the Conference and “love gifts” which we share amongst the 
many Delegates to share with their groups.  I can travel with love gifts because it is close to home, if 
you feel so inclined encourage your groups to take on a project for me to share with the other 
Delegate’s. Just think of how far your love gift might travel internationally. Please don’t mail them to 
the hotel however, you can send cards to me at Sheraton at Bradley International Airport, 1 Bradley 
International, Windsor, CT 06906, it was exciting at the end of a long day to pick up cards from 
members in Connecticut. 

A reminder about Conference Agenda Items (CAI) the deadline for submission is January 17th, 2025, 
for me to submit to WSO.  

We are still looking for a Public Outreach Coordinator to step up to service, if you know of anyone 
please tap them on the shoulder and ask them to contact me at ctdelegatepanel63@ctalanon.org 

Reminder- Serenity Breakfast is coming soon, how many of you have registered? 

I rely on an old piece of literature from the Forum July 2016 “Stepping out of my comfort zone”. 

Gratitude in service, 

Elaine M 

Delegate Panel 63 Connecticut 
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